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Date: May 28, 2025       Alert No. 5 

 

CONSTRUCTION ALERT 

Fontaine Central Energy Plant 

 
BACKGROUND: 

• The Fontaine Central Energy Plant will be UVA’s first fossil fuel-free plant. It will 

initially support the new Manning Institute for Biotechnology but will eventually provide 

service to the entire Fontaine Park. 

• The FCEP project team will be mobilizing work to install infrastructure to provide 

permanent power to the plant the weekend of May 31. 

 

ITEMS OF INTEREST: 

• Monday June 2 thru Wednesday June 4 four parking spaces will need to be closed in 

front of the 515 Fontaine Building to maintain access to an electrical manhole where 

work will be taking place and to maintain a safe perimeter around the work area. 

 

• ISSUED BY: 

Dustin Watson, Construction Manager – UVA FM CC&R, dmw9w@virginia.edu, 434-906-6903 

Chris Pouncey, Project Manager – UVA FM CC&R, cp2xa@virginia.edu, 434-981-3159 

 

PHOTOS/MAPS OF AREAS AFFECTED: 

 
 

END OF ALERT 


